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This week was a challenge. Amidst all of my AP testing, I have also been doing 

backflips to attempt to finish my Final Product. The biggest frustration I have had 

with finishing my Final Product is that I felt like I couldn’t work independently on 

the importing of software because I needed my dad to help walk me through the 

technological aspects of it. I can only blame myself for this however because I 

chose this challenge and didn’t consider the business of AP week right in the final 

days of my product.  

I am still ecstatic to be complete with my Final Product! This has been a lot of 

work and challenged me in many ways. I have had to talk to professionals, work 

with unfamiliar technology, decipher complex jargon, and much more. It's nice to 

feel the growth that I have experienced this year and to be proud of what I have 

accomplished. I also had to give my presentation to the middle schoolers at 

Pearson. This was very intimidating but also a great learning experience for me 

because it pushed me outside of my comfort zone.  

Going forward I still need to refine my work right before I have to submit it in 

the upcoming week. I also have to write my product set up and summary. This it 

doable and will prepare me for Final Presentation Night which is creeping around 

the corner. My mindset has really shifted from research to refining as I want to 

make sure I end the year with the best work I can create.  


